
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
21st October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
After half term, your child will now have access to a brilliant online Reading Scheme called 'Bug Club' 
where your child will be able to practice their reading at home. Your child's teacher will be allocating 
books to read online along with fun quizzes for them to complete.  
How to log on: 
 
1.     Go to www.activelearnprimary.co.uk 
2.    Enter the login details. 
Your log on details are: 
Username: The first 4 letters of your child’s first name and surname. 
E.g. James Jones : jamejone 
(If they have less than 4 letters it would just be their whole name eg. Jan Jones would be 'janjone'  
Password: stlawrence 
School Code: 3r7j 
 3.  Your child’s homepage will appear. Their book/s will appear in their 'My Stuff' Section when their 
teacher has allocated a book to them. 

 
When reading a book on the ' Bug Club' reading scheme, you have to click on the green 'Bugs' as you 
read through the book and your child will have a quiz to complete. 
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When you have completed the quiz correctly the bug will close his eyes. 
 

 
 

  
 
 

When you have read the book and completed all the quizzes, your child has to 'rate' the 
book by choosing a Smiley Face. 

 
 

 

 
  

  
 Once this is done, your book is finished and will move to the 'My Library' section, and your 
child will have another book to read in their 'My Stuff' section. 
 
 

 
  



When your child has finished all of the quiz questions in an eBook, they will gain some coins. 
When they have read a few eBooks, they will have enough coins to gain a reward. They can 
spend their coins in one of the multiple activelearn reward worlds on games, items for their 

treehouse etc. 
 

If you have any problems logging into Bug Club or accessing the books, please email your 
child's year group email address and your child's teacher will be able to help you. Please also 

see the 'Bug Parent Guide' which is uploaded to the school website under 'Children' and 
then 'Bug Club Reading scheme.' 

  
Many Thanks, 
 
Happy Reading!  
 


